
Message from Our Trustee 
 
As we begin a rather different start to the school year, I want to take this opportunity to welcome 
all new and returning students and families. Whether you are returning to school in person or 
participating in remote, online learning, we look forward to welcoming you into safe, inclusive 
and engaging learning spaces.  
 
Staff members have been working hard over the summer months with the Ministry of Education 
and public health experts to develop a reopening plan that prioritizes the health, safety and well-
being of our students and ensures that important health and safety measures are in place.  
 
Please know that whatever learning model you chose, we will continue to provide your children 
with high quality education, and to support their learning, achievement and well-being. Our 
school staff are prepared to help your child transition back into our learning environments, and 
we will continue to partner with families to support your child’s success.  
 
We know that families have many questions about what to expect as their children return to 
school. You can find information about what to expect at the start of the school year on the 
Board website, including frequently asked questions that you may find helpful at 
www.yrdsb.ca/school-reopening.  
 
As your school board trustee, it is my role to advocate for quality public education in York 
Region, and to ensure that our students remain at the centre of all of our decision making. The 
Board of Trustees makes policy and budget decisions, and communicates with the public, 
among other responsibilities.  
 
We are also responsible for setting direction for the school board, through our Multi-Year 
Strategic Plan. This plan sets out four priorities: Foster Well-Being and Mental Health, Build 
Collaborative Relationships, Champion Equity and Inclusivity, and Empower Ethical 
Leadership.  
 
The relationship that we have with families is important, and I will continue to keep you informed 
of our work and priorities. You can also find the message from the Chair of the Board on the 
Board’s website. You are welcome to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
I hope you have a great start to the school year and wish you a happy, healthy and successful 
year ahead.  
 

Linda Gilbert 

Trustee – Newmarket 

 
 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/school-reopening/Documents/YRDSB-Return-to-School-Plan.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/school-reopening/Pages/Health-and-Safety.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/school-reopening
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Trustees/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Trustees/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Departments/Finance/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/Trustees/Pages/Roles-and-Responsibilities.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/BoardPlans/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/BoardPlans/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/Repository/NewsEvents/Pages/Message-from-the-Board-Chair.aspx

